
From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD
To: jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD; Smolik, Danny, EMNRD
Subject: FW: discharge
Date: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 2:48:34 PM

Jim,

We found some problems on the Hudson Puckett lease. The Puckett A 004, 30-015-05379 was found yesterday and
they had it covered up today. I also found a flow line leak today on the Puckett A 026, 30-015-10302 and on that
one they had sand on top but the leak was starting to flow again. They also have a lot of contaminated material on
the edge of some of the locations. There is a pipeline leak north of the Puckett B 019, 30-015-05409 and I contacted
Oscar with DCP (575-973-8631) and was informed that it had been turned in to be fixed.

Thank you,

Gilbert Cordero
Staff Manager
NMOCD District II
Office 575.748.1283  ext.114
Cell 575.626.0830

-----Original Message-----
From: Smolik, Danny, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 1:20 PM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD <Gilbert.Cordero@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: discharge

We found this today. I think it's something you need.

-----Original Message-----
From: Smolik, Danny, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 1:13 PM
To: Smolik, Danny, EMNRD <Danny.Smolik@state.nm.us>
Subject:
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